
TOWN OF BEACON FALLS 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

C/O TOWN HALL 
10 MAPLE AVENUE 

BEACON FALLS, CT 06403 
 

 

December 10, 2012 

 

Town Clerk, Leonard C. Greene 

C/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Please be advised that the Beacon Falls Economic Development Commission 

has CANCELLED its Regular Monthly Meeting scheduled for Monday, December 

24, 2012 due to the Christmas Holiday. 

 

Next meeting will be held on Monday, January 28, 2013. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Karen A. Wilson 

Clerk for the Economic Development Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


